Government of India
Ministry of Defence
Office of the Controller General of Defence Accounts
Ulan Batar Road, Palam, Delhi Cantt.

File No. AN-1/1466/5/Pink List Dated:06.12.2017

To
All PCsDA/CsDA & equivalent officers.
(Through CGDA’s website)

Subject: Publishing of ‘Pink List-2018’.

Kind reference is invited to this HQrs. office letter of even no. dated 23.10.2017
(uploaded in CGDA’s website on 24.10.2017) under which all IDAS officers were
requested to intimate any changes in the information as printed in the ‘Pink List-2017’ for
publishing of Pink List-2018. However, information in respect of some IDAS officers have
been received.

2. The undersigned is directed to request all PCsDA/CsDA and equivalent officers to
ensure that necessary information in respect of IDAS officers under their control has been
sent to this HQrs. office. If the information has not been sent till date, it is requested to
send the same to this HQrs office through e-mail an1-pinklist.cqda@nic.in latest by 12
December, 2017. If no information is received by 12" December, 2017, it will be presumed
that the information as printed in the ‘Pink List -2017’ is correct and the same will be
reflected in the ‘Pink List-2018’.

3. The information may kindly be sent through e-mail only.

U

(S.K. Sharma)
For CGDA
Phone : 011-25665566
Email: sushilsharma.dad@gov.in



